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GOVERNOR

August 9, 2016

Mrs. Jill Jemison
9001 Kings Road
Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29572

Dear Mrs. Jemison,

I am so sorry to hear of your illness and want you to know that I am thinking of you. I
appreciate your service on the South Carolina Museum Commission and know your
contributions will be missed. Michael and I have you and your family in our thoughts and
prayers, and we wish you the best for a full recovery. God bless.




